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Theological College, the National Seminary of Catholic University, celebrated
its centennial in fall 2017. The first students at the Sulpician Seminary, as it
was then known, took up residence on campus September 25, 1917. Only
a part of the original building design pictured on this antique postcard, the
west wing, was constructed. Learn more about TC in the commemorative
booklet, Ecce Quam Bonum: A History of Theological College.
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